
Experiment 14: Demoing Your Project 
 

Congratulations! This is the final full week of classes and, therefore, the final week of lab. You should 

have your project completed and the report ready to turn in. You will meet with the rest of your class 

and watch their presentations and provide feedback on their performance. We hope you have enjoyed 

your semester as much as we have! 

On the final Tuesday of the semester, the students in the honors section will be demoing their projects 

in the lab as well. Please stop by to see them. A schedule should be posted on the lab door. 


